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December 4, 2023 
 
Sharron Mackey, CEO  
Contra Costa Health Plan 
595 Center Ave., Ste. 100 
Martinez, CA 94553 
 
Dear Sharron Mackey, 
 
Medi-Cal managed care health plans (MCPs) were required to submit a 2023 
Subcontractor Network Certification (SNC) Landscape Analysis in advance of the 2023 
SNC deliverable.  
 
The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) has completed its review of Contra 
Costa Health Plan’s 2023 SNC Landscape Analysis submission. DHCS confirms the 
MCP meets the requirements outlined in the 2023 SNC and currently has subcontractor 
networks that need to be certified by county: 
 
Contra Costa County 

1. Kaiser Foundation Health Plan, Inc. 
 
Attached is the MCP’s Approved Landscape Analysis which includes the subcontractor 
network details. 
 
The 2023 SNC is due January 5, 2024. DHCS provided the MCP with submission 
guidance on September 29, 2023 and will hold a webinar on December 8, 2023.  
  
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact DHCS at 
MCQMDNAU@dhcs.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Managed Care Quality and Monitoring Division  
Department of Health Care Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


